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DIRECTOR OF FINANCE AND PURCHASE/TREASURER
CITY HALL
400 LA CROSSE STREET
LA CROSSE WI 54601-3396

February 22, 2016

Board of Public Works

Please accept this informational only letier of the Street Department’s intension to procure an asphalt paver
to replace an obsolete unit in their current fleet. With Council approval in the March 2016 cycle, funding
for such procurement will be with 2015 Operating Budget under run funds in the amount of $340,000.00.
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